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Dudley Media Center 

 

3rd Quarter Minutes 

May 16, 2015 

 

Attendance: Clarence Grier, Brenda James, Nakia Walden Banks, Anita Hood Brown, Michael 

Simpson, Walter C. Banks, Jr., Thomasenia G. Cotton, Willie Mae McLeod Jones, James 

Womack, Darnetta Mack, Bill Adams, Richard Bowling, Cynthia Hinson, Terry Warren, Lisa 

Richardson, Anthony Dick, Bettye Matier, Carolyn M. Strachan, Calvin Strachan, Jasper 

Jackson, Katrina Burns, Brian Drake, Laverne Carter, Ronald Gantt, Linda Woodard, Mary W. 

Dutch, Shelia H. Maynard, Eileen G. Blackwell, Bernard Westmoreland, Sinda Diane McNairy, 

Martha C. Dick. 

 

The meeting was called to order by Clarence Grier 

 

Invocation was given by Rev. Laverne Carter. 

 

Reports: 

 

Greensboro Chapter Report 

Bill Adams reported that the Atlanta chapter has reorganized and the Charlotte chapter is in the 

process organizing.  The chapter fish fry will be held on June 13 on the Willow Rd. side of the 

school.  See Lisa Richardson for tickets.  He encouraged everyone to join the Greensboro chapter 

or a chapter in your area. 

 

HOF/HOD 

Bill Adams reported that the organization is sponsoring a fist fry today.  HOF/HOD induction 

will be held on October 3, 2015, tickets are $45.00.  David Moore and Clarence Grier will be 

inducted. 

 

Reunion Report 

1. Classes should pay for tables with one check. Tables seats 10. 

2. Request for class information for the souvenir journal. 

3. Friday and Saturday DJ will be the same.  Friday night dance is sponsored by the honored 

class.  Saturday night dance is sponsored by national. 

4. Class pictures will be taken Saturday before the banquet.  Make reservation with the 

photographer, Howard Gaither. 

5. Set-up for the cookout after 10:00 A.M. 

6. Roll Call of classes and individuals - it was suggested “No checks no pledge” since some 

pledges are not honored. 

 

 



Reunion Classes 

Class of 1965 reported by Eileen Blackwell shared a glimpse of the reunion memorial program 

and a few pages of their journal. 

 

Class of 1985 reported their scholarship goal is $1000 plus.  Also they plan to reserve tables for 

the dance. 

 

 

Scholarship 

Kenya Donaldson reported that the scholarship committee will make 22 awards based on merit 

and need: (10) $2000; (5) $1000; (6) $500; (1) Emma Morgan McAdoo Scholarship, total award 

- $30,000. 

 

Legacy Club 

Question asked by Thomasenia Cotton – Do memberships have to be current to receive a 

medallion? 

 

Updates 

Class Reps – 1961 - Willie Mae McLeod Jones 

           1972 - Mary Dutch – DC Chapter 

 

Treana Bowling on behalf of Richard Bowling express their thank you for the prayers, kind 

expressions and well wishes during his illness. 

 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned. 

 

 

Submitted by Martha Dick 

Recording Secretary 

August 8, 2015 

 

 

 

 

  

 


